MISSISSIPPI INTERIOR DESIGN ADVISORY COMMITTEE (IDAC)

Minutes of a Special Meeting (conducted by videoconference)

May 6, 2025, 1:00 PM
Ridgeland, Mississippi

Members Present: Jessica Cecil, Demmie Dunaway, Timothy Geddie, Beth Miller

Member Absent: Paula DeYoung

Also Present: John Cothron

With a quorum present, Ms. Miller called the meeting to order.

| Agenda ltem

Explanation

Actions Taken/Planned

1. Proposed Council for Interior
Design Qualification (CIDQ)
Bylaws Changes

Following discussion, a motion was made
by Ms. Cecil and seconded by Ms.
Dunaway to vote in favor of Resolution
2025-1 to adopt the CIDQ Bylaws
amendments necessary to implement the
recommendations of the Board
Leadership Task Force. The motion
passed unanimously.

2. CIDQ Delegates

Motion was made by Mr. Geddie and
seconded by Ms. Cecil to appoint the
IDAC Chair (Beth Miller) as Mississippi's
CIDQ delegate and the IDAC Secretary
(Timothy Geddie) as the alternate
delegate, and to designate both
delegates and a third IDAC member to
attend the CIDQ Annual Meeting in
November 2025. The motion passed
unanimously.

3. Open Discussion

Members discussed IDAC
appointments and affirmed
July 8, 2025, as the date of
the next regular IDAC
meeting.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned with unanimous consent at 2:13 PM.

7-22-25

Date Approved by MSBOA

Beth Miller, C%air, IDAC

Timothy Geddie, Secretary, IDAC

(o G

%/epared by John Cothron, Executive Director, on 5/6/2025




NOTE: This meeting was conducted by videoconference at the Board'’s office in compliance with Miss. Code
Ann. § 25-41-5. The equipment used allowed all members of the public body and members of the public who
attended the meeting to hear the deliberations. Notice of this meeting was posted on Ma y 5, 2025.



